
St. Peter the Fisherman Parish 
November 4: 31st Sunday in Ordinary Time 

    Holy Name—Machias             St. Timothy—Campobello Isle, NB          St. Michael—Cherryfield                Sacred Heart—Lubec 

Administrator:  Fr. Philip Clement  

(Philip.Clement@portlanddiocese.org) (207-255-3731) 

Assisting at St. Michael’s:  Fr. Tony Mullaney 

Deacon: Jim Gillen  

(jbgillen@tds.net) (207-434-2128) 

Business Coordinator: Kathy Lawrence 

(kathy.lawrence@portlanddiocese.org) (207-454-0680) 

Bookkeeper: Cheryl Amber  

(cheryl.amber@portlanddiocese.org) (207-454-0680) 

Please call Fr. Clement at the parish office (207-255-3731) for:  

.ŀǇǝǎƳǎΣ ²ŜŘŘƛƴƎǎΣ Iƻƭȅ /ƻƳƳǳƴƛƻƴ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ ƘƻƳŜōƻǳƴŘΣ {ŀŎǊŀƳŜƴǘ ƻŦ 

ǘƘŜ {ƛŎƪΣ CǳƴŜǊŀƭǎΣ ƻǊ ŀƴȅ ƻǘƘŜǊ ǎŀŎǊŀƳŜƴǘŀƭ ƻǊ ǇŀǎǘƻǊŀƭ ƴŜŜŘǎ. 
 

/ƻƴŦŜǎǎƛƻƴǎ: Sat. 3:00-4:00 ATL @ St. Timothy; Sat. 5:30-6:00 @ Sacred 

Heart; Sun. 7:30-8:20 @ Holy Name; Sun. 11:30-12:30 @ St. Michael’s 
 

Visit us on the Web at 

www.stpeterthefisherman.me 

Dear Parishioners,  

Last week in one of the announcements I briefly mentioned that I had applied for a grant from the dio-

cese that would pay for a parish subscription to the Augustine Instituteõs Formed.org online catechetical 

program. I am delighted to report that we received the $1,850 grant from the Lay Continuing Education 

and Formation Endowment Fund. This endowment offers monies to parishes for the purpose of promot-

ing ongoing faith formation among the laity. This subscription to Formed.org will allow us as a parish to 

engage in instructional videos, captivating articles about our faith, and even Catholic based movies for 

our entertainment right from the comfort of our homes. And what a great time of year for that as winter 

sets in. All you need is internet access to sign up for membership, and then you can pick and choose the 

things you want to learn more about. Iõve used it personally and even use the series on Marriage in my 

marriage preparation classes. I think all of you will enjoy it very much. Letõs take a moment to say a 

prayer of thanksgiving that our diocese is willing to reach out and help us in this generous way.  

With prayers for your holiness and Godõs abundant blessings, 

Fr. Philip Clement  

άtǳǘ ƻǳǘ ƛƴǘƻ ŘŜŜǇ ǿŀǘŜǊ ŀƴŘ ƭƻǿŜǊ ȅƻǳǊ ƴŜǘǎ ŦƻǊ ŀ ŎŀǘŎƘΦέ ς [ǳƪŜ рΥп  
P.O. Box 248 

Machias, ME 04654 

207-255-3731 

Mass Intentions for the 31st Week in Ordinary Time 

Sat Nov. 3, 2018 4:00 pm (ATL) ST омěġ {ĥĂÕÁķ τ People of SPF Parish 

Sat Nov. 3, 2018 4:30 pm (EDT) SH омěġ {ĥĂÕÁķ — Souls in Purgatory 

Sun Nov. 4, 2018 8:30 am HN омěġ {ĥĂÕÁķ — Carlton & Margaret Shaw 

Sun Nov. 4, 2018 10:30 am SM омěġ {ĥĂÕÁķ — Margaret Duclos 

Wed Nov. 6, 2018 8:30 am HN омěġ ²ÙÙùÕÁķ — Philip Dvorak 

Wed Nov. 7, 2018 8:30 am SM омěġ ²ÙÙùÕÁķ τ Larry Mullaney 

Thur Nov. 8, 2018 8:30 am SH омěġ ²ÙÙùÕÁķ — The Holy Priesthood 

Fri Nov. 9, 2018 8:30 am SM 5ÙÕìÏÁġìĈĂ [ÁġÙėÁĂ .ÁěìûìÏÁ τ Bill Wright 

ALTAR SERVER TRAINING 

Altar server training 

will be Saturday, No-

vember 17th from 

11am — Noon. 

Please note the 

change in time. There will still be 

pizza after the training. All boys 

and girls who have made their 

First Holy Communion up to age 

18 are invited. 



  

& Catechesis  

4ÈÅ ÎÅØÔ ÓÅÓÓÉÏÎ ÏÆ #ÏÆÆÅÅ ÁÎÄ #ÁÔÅÃÈÅÓÉÓ 

×ÉÌÌ ÂÅ ÏÎ 3ÁÔÕÒÄÁÙȟ .ÏÖÅÍÂÅÒ ρχÔÈ 

ÆÒÏÍ ωȡσπÁÍ ÕÎÔÉÌ ρρÁÍȢ 4ÈÅÒÅ ×ÉÌÌ ÂÅ Á ÐÒÅ-ÃÈÏÓÅÎ ÔÏÐÉÃȟ ÂÕÔ 

×Å ×ÉÌÌ ÂÅÇÉÎ ×ÉÔÈ Á ÔÉÍÅ ÆÏÒ ÏÐÅÎ ÑÕÅÓÔÉÏÎÓȢ 4ÈÉÓ ÉÓ ÙÏÕÒ ÔÉÍÅ ÔÏ 

ÁÓË ÔÈÏÓÅ ÑÕÅÓÔÉÏÎÓ ÙÏÕȭÖÅ ÎÅÖÅÒ ÈÁÄ ÔÈÅ ÏÐÐÏÒÔÕÎÉÔÙ ÔÏ ÁÓËȢ 9ÏÕ 

ÄÉÄ ÎÏÔ ÈÁÖÅ ÔÏ ÁÔÔÅÎÄ ÔÈÅ ÐÒÅÖÉÏÕÓ ÓÅÓÓÉÏÎ ÔÏ ÁÔÔÅÎÄ ÔÈÉÓ ÏÎÅȢ !ÌÌ 

ÁÒÅ ÉÎÖÉÔÅÄ ÔÏ ÃÏÍÅ ÌÅÁÒÎ ÍÏÒÅ ÁÂÏÕÔ ÏÕÒ #ÁÔÈÏÌÉÃ ÆÁÉÔÈȢ 
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&ÒȢ 0ÈÉÌÉÐȭÓ ÄÁÙ ÏÆÆ ÉÓ -ÏÎÄÁÙȢ /ÆПÉÃÅ ÈÏÕÒÓ ÁÒÅ 7ÅÄÎÅÓÄÁÙÓ ÆÒÏÍ ρπÁÍ ɂ τÐÍ ÂÙ ÁÐÐÏÉÎÔÍÅÎÔ ÏÎȤ

ÌÙȢ )Æ ÙÏÕ ÎÅÅÄ ÔÏ ÓÅÅ &ÒȢ 0ÈÉÌÉÐ ÆÏÒ ÁÎÙ ÒÅÁÓÏÎȟ ÐÌÅÁÓÅ ÃÁÌÌ ÔÈÅ ÏÆПÉÃÅȟ ÏÒ ÅÍÁÉÌ &ÒȢ 0ÈÉÌÉÐ ÄÉÒÅÃÔÌÙ ÔÏ 

ÍÁËÅ ÁÎ ÁÐÐÏÉÎÔÍÅÎÔȢ !ÐÐÏÉÎÔÍÅÎÔÓ ÁÒÅ ÈÅÌÄ ÁÔ (ÏÌÙ .ÁÍÅ #ÈÕÒÃÈ ÉÎ -ÁÃÈÉÁÓȢ 

Did you knowé 

/ÙÈÊÛÐÊÈÓÓàɯÌÝÌÙàɯÊÌÓÓɯ×ÏÖÕÌɯÏÈÚɯÉÜŲÖÕÚɯÖÕɯÛÏÌɯÚÐËÌɯÛÏÈÛɯÈÓÓÖÞÚɯàÖÜɯÛÖɯÈËÑÜÚÛɯÛÏÌɯÝÖÓÜÔÌɯÖÍɯÈɯÛÌÓÌ×ÏÖÕÌɯ 

ÊÖÕÝÌÙÚÈÛÐÖÕȭɯ3ÏÌàɯÈÙÌɯÚÛÙÈÛÌÎÐÊÈÓÓàɯ×ÓÈÊÌËɯÚÖɯÛÏÈÛɯàÖÜÙɯŗÕÎÌÙÚɯÊÈÕɯ×ÙÌÚÚɯÛÏÌÔɯÞÏÌÕɯàÖÜɀÙÌɯÖÕɯÈɯÊÈÓÓȭɯ 

 ÕÖÛÏÌÙɯÉÌÕÌŗÛɯÖÍɯÛÏÌÚÌɯÉÜŲÖÕÚɯÐÚɯÛÏÈÛɯÛÏÌàɯÈÓÚÖɯÚÐÓÌÕÊÌɯÛÏÌɯÙÐÕÎÌÙɯÖÕɯàÖÜÙɯ×ÏÖÕÌɯÐÍɯ×ÙÌÚÚÌËɯÞÏÐÓÌɯÙÐÕÎÐÕÎȭɯ 

(ÍɯÌÝÌÙɯàÖÜɯŗÕËɯàÖÜÙÚÌÓÍɯÐÕɯÈɯÚÐÛÜÈÛÐÖÕɯÞÏÌÙÌɯÛÏÌɯ×ÏÖÕÌɯÐÚɯÙÐÕÎÐÕÎɯÞÏÌÕɯàÖÜɯËÖÕɀÛɯÞÈÕÛɯÐÛɯÛÖȮɯÑÜÚÛɯÚØÜÌÌáÌɯàÖÜÙɯ

×ÏÖÕÌȮɯÛÏÌÙÌÉàɯ×ÙÌÚÚÐÕÎɯÛÏÖÚÌɯÉÜŲÖÕÚȮɯÈÕËɯÛÏÌɯÙÐÕÎÐÕÎɯÚÛÖ×Úȭɯ-ÖɯÔÖÙÌɯÍÜÔÉÓÐÕÎɯÛÖɯÚÐÓÌÕÊÌɯÈɯÊÈÓÓȭ 

 

St. Peterõs  

Friends of the Fisherman Guild  

 

 

 

Soon we will begin having meetings to discuss the for-

mation of a new parish organization called άSt. PeterΩs 

Friends of the Fisherman GuildέΦ What makes this Guild 

unique is that it will be open to all parishioners from all four 

churches in the parish. In fact, we will be looking for equal 

representation on the board of officers from all four 

churches. The mission of the Guild will be to promote fra-

ternity between the churches, to organize fund raisers and 

gatherings, to organize activities to welcome our seasonal 

visitors, and to promote a larger presence of St. Peter the 

Fisherman Parish within our local community. If you are 

interested in participating as an officer on the board or 

simply to offer your thoughts and observations, or if you 

simply want to be part of this new parish organization, 

please plan on attending the meetings in the near future. 

Our goal is to have the Guild up and running for our annual 

St. PatrickΩs Day Dinner in the Spring. If you have any ques-

tions or observations, please contact Fr. Philip at the recto-

ry. More information to come!!! 

 

Bambinello Sunday 

NEW DAILY MASS SCHEDULE 

Beginning this week, the new schedule for  

5!L[¸ a!{{ will be as follows: PLEASE NOTE THE TIME CHANGE! 

¶ Wednesday:      8:30am at St. Michael 

       8:30am at Holy Name 

¶ Thursday:       8:30am at Sacred Heart 

¶ Friday:       8:30am at St. Michael 

2nd Collection  

Next Week  

tŀǊƛǎƘ .ǳƛƭŘƛƴƎ CǳƴŘ 


